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Karen, could you please email me back that you received this request to be on the
agenda for the Woodbury County Board of Supervisors. Thanks! Stee Maxwell

To Chairman Dan and the Woodbury County Board of Supervisors:

My name is Stee Maxwell and | am the President of what is called MCDAI
(Moville Community Development Association Inc.), a non-profit organization here in
Moville. We have been working on a possible daycare/childcare facility in Moville for
over three years. We have partnered with the United Methodist Church here in Moville
to utilize their Sunday school wing and are presently going over plans to remodel it to
meet state regulations. We have also partnered with Crittenton Center in Sioux City and
once established they will be the administrators of the facility. This would hopefully be in
the fall of 2026.

We are now in the phase of procuring funds and have funds either
piedged or given at the present time: The City of Moville has pledged $20,000, MCDAI
has given $60,000, the United Methodist Church will be giving $70,000 for a new roof,
and other private donations have been given.

Thié is a project that will benefit Moville as well as the surrounding rural
communities around it. We are planning on being able to accommodate over 60 children
including babies and preschoolers.

We are approaching the Woodbury County Board to see whether you
would be interested in helping with this project. This would be a great economic
development project for the rural area, both in jobs and for parents needing daycare.
We would like to be put in the agenda on May 13th, 2025 to give a short presentation
and answer any questions.

Thank you for your interest and possible help with this project.
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Stee Maxwell
MCDAI President




